EOUGHTON

Product Bulletin: January 20, 2020

Subject: Improvement to Rear Bumper

Stoughton Trailers has increased the thickness of the outside bumper bar and the
light guard on the rear bolster. These protective steel bars now offer greater
hinge and light protection thanks to the increased thickness. See below picture
for additional details. This running change has been implemented on all
Stoughton Trailers over the course of the last 30 days.

Please contact your sales representative if you have any questions.



